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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Wednesday 27th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Thank you for giving permission for your child to see The Snowman at the New Theatre, 

Peterborough.  

 

The show is due to finish at 2:45pm which is the time when all taxi firms and coaches are collecting 

children from schools.  Therefore, we are having difficulty getting transport back to school.  

 

We would still like to take the children to the performance and so we plan to take them to see the 

lights in Cathedral Square and then have a walk around the Cathedral before getting into taxis at 

4pm.  This will mean that children return to school at approximately 4:15pm on Wednesday 

4th December for collection.   

 

As this is a change to the original plan, please can you provide acknowledgement of this letter with 

your consent to the alterations made for the trip.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Miss H. Johnson  Mrs J. Cockerill  Mrs D. Reynolds 

Music Leader   Deputy Headteacher Headteacher 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Snowman-Wednesday 4th December 2019 

 

Child’s Name:  _________________________________  

 

I can confirm that I have received the updated letter regarding the new timings. 

 

Name of adult: ______________________________ will be collecting my child at 4.15pm from school. 

 

Signed: ____________________________________ Parent/Carer Date: ______________________   

http://www.norwoodschool.co.uk/

